
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 22nd July 
Well, today is your last day in Year 2.  It has been a 
real pleasure to teach you all this year and watch you 
make so much progress.  I have seen some of you in 

school and seen how much you have grown; I wonder 
how tall some of you at home have got?  I’m really sad 
that I haven’t been able to see you all before you move 
into Key Stage 2, but I know that you will all continue 
to be the best you can be as you go through Year 3. 
I will really miss teaching you all, but I will be 
keeping a special eye on you all and talking to Miss 

Sanderson about how you are doing.   
 
 
Today would normally be games day in school.  I would 
like you to design (and make if you can) a game that 
helps you to practise something that you have enjoyed 
learning about this year.  This might be something from 

phonics, it could be a Literacy skill that you have 
learnt, a Maths concept such as telling the time, or you 
might want to make a game about one of our topics 
(Victorian women – Florence Nightingale, Grace Darling, 
Mary Seacole; Rainforests or Space). 
 

I hope you have a fantastic summer holiday and I 
really look forward to seeing you all back at school in 
September. 
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